
Parents & Guardians 

Parking for back-to-school night is at a premium and we are doing our best to ensure that we have the 

most spots available for use, with that being said we know that not everyone will be able to park on the 

Campus. We have worked with our neighbor at Oakridge Elementary to use that for parking as well. 

Security will be present in both parking lots. If you park on the street, we have informed SacPD of our 

event so that they will add more patrols if possible.  


